
 

 

 

Open Evening 
(for Year 6) 
 

Thursday 25th September 
4:30pm - 7pm 

 

 

●​ This is a great chance for families to learn about 
our values, ethos and what makes our school a special 
place to consider for next September 2026 
 
●​ Join us to explore what King’s Academy Brune 
Park has to offer, including opportunities to view our 
different departments, meet staff, see our uniform 
and speak with the Senior Leadership Team 
 
●​ Headteacher, Miss Kerry Payne, will give talks  
at 4:30pm, 5:30pm and 6:30pm 

 


